
MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 TO:  City Council 
 FROM: Public Works 
 SUBJECT: Reallocation of CIP Funds 
 DATE: February 27, 2020 

 
  
There is $24,000 allocated for Playground Shades for Rainbow Park in the CIP. Instead of 
purchasing those shades, the Park Board would like to reallocate those funds to be used for 
playground equipment at the Civic Center Park.  
 
I will be at the meeting to answer any questions you may have. 


